

Rievaulx Avenue, Billingham, TS23 2BS T: 01642 552274 E: office@holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk W: www.holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk

RE: Teaching arrangements in Y4 from January 2023

Dear Parents,

As you will all know by now, I have made the decision to stay on as Head for the remainder of the academic year. Originally, my current part-time arrangement was to run until Christmas at which point both myself and Miss Galloway would be saying our goodbyes.

However, from January the arrangements will stay the same in that I will be leading the school from Wednesday to Friday and Mr Darling will be leading every Monday and Tuesday after which he will resume his teaching in Year 4.

Miss Galloway's position will now be filled by Miss Sutton. We are working with her currently and you may have met her when she was teaching in Nursery recently. She is an excellent teacher. Mr Darling and Miss Galloway have been negotiating a very secure handover so that the transition is seamless.

On behalf of our school community, we would like to express our sincere thanks to Miss Galloway who, as always, has made an outstanding contribution to the life of our school and we wish her well for the future.

We would also like to officially welcome Miss Sutton to our team and we look forward to working with her for the remainder of the year.

We offer you our sincere thanks for your continued support and wish you all a Happy and Holy Christmas,

Best wishes,

Mrs B A Tester

Head Teacher















Head Teacher: Mrs B Tester

Chair of Directors: Y Coates

CEO: M Shorten M.Ed., BA (Hons)